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Belonging Together, Growing Together, Succeeding Together 

Albert Road : Pedestrian Improvements 

Following the recent installation of the zebra crossing we have been informed that the 
Council have authorised further pedestrian improvements along Albert Road that will begin 
during the Easter Holidays to minimise disruption. Please be aware of this as works will 
continue into next half term on our return to school. 

End of Term Dates 

Friday 11th April - School closes for Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April - School re-opens for Summer Term 2025 

Celebrating Our Achievements: Estyn Interim Inspection 
 
We are delighted to share the extremely positive outcome from our recent Estyn 
Interim Inspection, which commended our school for its commitment to addressing 
the recommendations from our Core Inspection in July 2023. 

The dedication and hard work of our staff and stakeholders have been instrumental 
in this progress. This collaborative effort not only highlights our achievements but 
also reinforces our commitment to continuous improvement and delivering a high-
quality educational experience for all our pupils.  

During the Inspection our school had the privilege to showcase our teaching &  
learning and self-evaluation practices. The Interim Inspection Letter can be found 
overleaf and further information on the school on Estyn’s website. 

Albert C.P. School - Estyn  

An extremely positive way to end the spring term.  

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

https://estyn.gov.wales/education-providers/albert-c-p-school/











